
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Reed 
Inspector 
 
 
Policy HS2-5 Land South of Clifton Hatch 
 
On Wednesday 3 April the HS2 sites were discussed and I wanted to be 
present for the Clifton Hatch site allocation as my home of 40 years 
overlooks the playing field.  To that end I feel I should include my 
observations of the playing field used by the residents, as it has always 
been well maintained by the council so that it is usable. 
 
Winter months: it is used by dog walkers. 
 
From Spring onwards:  Dog Training Classes, Golf practice, Kick-about with 
families and Family picnics (probably used by families who live in the flats 
nearby. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sandra Beavis 
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